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From: Renee ONeill <chasingstar2701@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 12:30 PM

To: Ramirez, Angelica; Alexander, Jacquelyne
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Subject: Re NOT going to speak on ltem D-4

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Angelica,

I want to let you know that I am struggling to continue attending the BOS meeting and will not be speaking to
item D-4.

Please submit these corrected statements to Public Comment, in addition to the ones that may have been
submitted yesterday. Thank You!

Item D-2:

Please add my voice in support of letters or comments submitted by the Santa Barbara Coalition for
Responsible Cannabis, Lil Clary and all other letters or speakers that support concerns that are detailed in these
well-stated, comprehensive letters or expressed during Public Comment. Thank You!

Item D-4:

As always, I continue to oppose large cannabis projects that are incompatible with surrounding vineyards and
neighboring residents. Folks in Tepusquet have already complained about the odors emanating from these
cannabis farms or hemp fields. Our canyon literally draws the offshore breezes right up our 'skirts,' every
evening. Please deny the project that will not only impact the historical Bien Nacido Vineyard but other nearby
vineyards and wineries, as well.

The proposed project will also increase traffic to our very overburdened and abused substandard roadways,
which are already impacted by excessive farm traffic on Betteravia, Philbric, Foxen Cyn and the Santa Maria
Mesa Rd.

Thank you for taking these serious impacts into consideration.

Respectfully Yours,

Renée O’'Neill



